
 

 
     
 
 
 

20th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at the Open Afternoon this 
week – your children loved showing you the super work they have 
been doing so far this term.  Teachers are very much looking forward 
to seeing you for Parents’ Evenings on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th 
November. 

I hope that you will be able to make use of some of the eating out 
opportunities that are shared on this Newsletter. 

A quick reminder that school is closed to pupils tomorrow. 
 
The winner of the £50 Amazon Voucher, chosen at random from the hundreds of entries, was Mrs 
Charlton – thank you very much for all your responses.  The English Team will share a summary of 
responses with you during the next few weeks.   
 
Have a wonderful half term everyone.  
 
Jane Sendall 
Headteacher  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR 
 
October 
Friday 21st October – PD Day (School closed to pupils) 
Monday 31st October – First day of second half term 
 
November 
Wednesday 9th November – Children’s Individual Photographs 
Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th November – Parents’ Evenings 
Wednesday 23rd November – Flu Vaccine (Pick up for previously absent pupils 
session) 
 
December 
Friday 16th December – Last day of autumn term 
 
January 
Tuesday 3rd January – PD Day(School closed to pupils) 
Wednesday 4th January – First day of spring term  
 



 

https://suffolkfamilycarers.org/event/sleep-workshop/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Year Six 

This week in Year Six, the children have been working really hard in all of their learning. Please see 

below for the highlights and some photos of their fantastic work 😊 
 

Maths 
In Maths, the children have been solving equations following BIDMAS. They have had to decide 

which operations need to be solved first. They have demonstrated resilience with this as it has been 
challenging at times. Miss Jenkins and Miss Lister are both so impressed with the children’s 

Arithmetic scores so far – keep it up! 😊 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Reading 
This week, the children have started reading a new book – Skellig by David Almond. They created 
a floor-plan and had to retrieve information from an extract, which links to the book. As well as 
this, they have been practising the skill of summarising and test-style questions. We are really 
proud of how hard the children are working! Please encourage them to read as much as they can 
at home. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Computing  
 
 
 



 

This week, the children have started a new unit on Creative media – 3D. they started the week by 
looking at a website called Tinkercad. They each had their own individual login. They will be 
creating their own 3D objects, which they are really excited about. 

 

 
PE 
In PE this half term, the children have been doing netball. They have learnt the rules of the game 
including the different passes they can do, the pivot, as well as shooting. They have developed 
their team work skills and enjoyed competing against each other. We have been so impressed with 
the children over the last few weeks. 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 


